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Using precious water resources for fracking is unsustainable for our planet. Our country is seeing
water shortages in certain areas and there is an increasing occurrence of droughts. Please use
legislation to clarify that water resources are not to be used for fracking in any part of the state or
neighboring states.

Your focused attention on this matter is important not only for this immediate time but for the
coming years. Water resources are becoming more and more limited and must be shepherded
carefully.
 


